The Planning Dept
Canterbury City Council
Military Road
Canterbury

CT1 1YW

9 Dec 2022

Dear Sir

Re: DRAFT LOCAL PLAN —POLICY WS — Land at Brooklands Farm

We strongly object to the planned development at Brooklands Farm. This
development is totally out of proportion to local needs and will blight and change the
character of Chestfield. Chestfield will no longer be a separate entity but will become
a part of Whitstable as housing etc will be continuous from Chestfield to the Whitstable
coast. We in Chestfield are already suffering a major development at Grasmere
pastures and have had substantial development over the years. We think enough is
enough and the development should not be included in the draft plan especially as
another development is proposed at Bodkin Farm.

Yours faithfully

D E Kendall






